This Week at First UMC
Sunday, April 7

   8:45 AM  Adult Sunday School
 10:00 AM  Worship Service
 10:00 AM  Children Sunday School
 11:00 AM  Youth – Mission Meeting

   3:00 PM  Vets Worship
Monday, April 8
  5:45 PM  Yoga
  6:30 PM  Book Talk

  UMM April Mtg Cancelled
Tuesday, April 9   
[image: image1.wmf]  5:30 PM  Cub Scouts
  6:30 PM  Boy Scouts
Wednesday, April 10
  9:00 AM  Yoga 
  2:00 PM  Lantern House  
  5:00 PM  Bells

  7:00 PM  Chancel Choir 
Thursday, April 11
  5:00PM  VBS Committee Meeting
  5:45 PM  Yoga

  6:00 PM  Girl Scout Parent Meeting
  7:00 PM  Girl Scout Leadership Meeting
Friday, April 12
  9:00 AM  Yoga
  9:30 AM  Adult Study Group
  5:00 PM  Going Away Party for Troyers
Saturday, April 13
  9:00 AM  Yardwork / Indoor Cleaning @ the church
  9:00 AM  Yoga
Sunday, April 14
Palm Sunday  
   8:45 AM  Adult Sunday School
 10:00 AM  Worship Service
 10:00 AM  Children/Youth Sunday School
 11:00 AM  Youth – Lantern House
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Worship Notes
We welcome you to this service of worship in the name of our Lord, Jesus Christ.  It is our hope that God will touch your life in a special way as you worship among us.  All are welcome for coffee and goodies in the narthex after worship.  
Copies of our monthly newsletter, The Messenger, may be obtained in the Narthex or online at www.fumcogdenut.org.
If you are interested in joining First Church or need information on any of our programs and services, you may call the office at 801-393-5662. 
Please sign the attendance folders passed out by the ushers in order to provide us a record of your attendance and update your contact information, if needed.  Please also review the names of those sitting in your pew . . . and welcome them!
Large Print Bulletins are available from the ushers.

Hearing assistance devices are available from the ushers. 

The sanctuary is tele-coil equipped.
Childcare is available during worship for children under 3. 
[image: image3.png]


In Our Thoughts & Prayers


Pat & Duane Carpenter
Esther Miles

Steve Coley


Donna Quiroga

Gloria Merritt


Yvonne Young
Unspoken needs



Our shut-ins who are absent from us:
Anna Chadwell
Nancy Granducci
Peggy Weatherston               
Helen Colt

Jean Noyes  

Herk Weimer
Larry Dewberry
Judy Walker

Wendy Zvon
April Mission Emphasis

   April's Monthly Mission Emphasis is our yearly giving to the Bridge of Love Special Offering of the Mountain Sky UMC Conference--our conference. Every year one or more needy causes are selected, based on the theme, "Living Into Beloved Community", for giving during annual conference. The specific giving areas will be announced later.

   Examples of previous giving have been, buying a fire truck for a remote community, aiding displaced people, helping food challenged organizations, etc.  So, won't you open up your hearts and your wallets to help our Mountain Sky UMC annual conference give a boost to those in need?! 

   Thanks! Questions? Comments? Talk to Chris Hicks, Lay Leader and laity representative to annual conference. czh1957@gmail.com 

Book Talk

The Book Talk book for the month of April is House Rules by Jodi Picoult.  Join us on Monday, April 8, at 6:30PM at the home of Cheryl Thompson for our book discussion.  Contact Cheryl at 801-389-9864 for further information.

Maundy Thursday Meal-Worship at CUMC


FUMC and CUMC are teaming up again for Holy Week services.  On Maundy Thursday, April 18th, we’ll gather at 6:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall at Community UMC for a Seder Meal and foot washing/communion service.  We will remember the Passover that brought Jesus and his disciples together for the last time in that Upper Room.  We will go through the Passover ritual with the responses and the sharing of the meal.  There will be a basket for any donations to help cover the cost of the meal including lamb.  Community UMC is located at 163 W. 4800 S. Washington Terrace, just west of Bonneville H.S.  Everyone is invited to attend.

Good Friday Worship at FUMC

First UMC will host the Good Friday Service at 7:00 p.m. on April 19.  Community UMC members and friends will worship with us.  The service will focus our attention on the final hours of Jesus’ life.  Both the Chancel Choir and the Bell Tones will provide music, and the service will include a dramatic reading called “Things We Thought We Knew.”

Invite Friends For Easter Worship, April 21

Easter is always a special time to worship God, as we rejoice in Christ’s victory over death.  Many people are more open to an invitation to church on this big day of the year, so please reach out to friends, relatives, work associates, and neighbors and invite them to attend worship with you.  In addition to an Easter sermon, we’ll have music by the Bell Tones and Chancel Choir, and Abegail Faz will play her trumpet.  It’s a service you won’t want to miss!

Vacation Bible School 2019

Join the fun at Roar! Life is wild…God is good VBS! It will be held June 3-7 from 5:30-8 p.m. each evening with a light meal served at 5 p.m. At Roar!, kids will explore God’s goodness and celebrate a ferocious faith that powers them through this wild life. The week will be filled with wild music, fascinating gizmos, high-energy games and amazing Bible stories. This epic African adventure engages the whole herd – children ages 3 through 6th grade. Register online at fumcogdenut.org. If you are a youth or adult and want to help with this amazing adventure, contact Brenda at b.boren34@gmail.com. You won't want to miss the "mane" event this summer! 
Candy Donations Needed for Easter Egg Hunt
We need your help in filling the eggs for the Easter Egg Hunt! We have enough plastic eggs but invite you to take home some empty ones and bring them back filled with candy. Please remember to use only individually wrapped candy. Bags contain 24 eggs and are available in the narthex. Please return filled eggs to the church no later than Wednesday, April 17.
UMM Scholarship
Applications are now being accepted for the William H. & LaDean Stobaugh Scholarship.  The UMM runs this scholarship to help pay for some of the expenses of going to college or a technical school.  The application is available on the church’s website under the UMM menu and must be delivered to the church office or UMM President, Tim Stenner, by June 30th.  

Indoor Spring Cleaners Needed

On Saturday, April 13, at 9:00 a.m. and following, some volunteers will be working in the yard.  But indoor cleaning volunteers are also needed to vacuum and dust the often-forgotten spaces to get the church spiffed up before Palm Sunday and Holy Week.  Also window washers are needed for both inside and outside the sanctuary.  Please bring whatever equipment and supplies you will need.

Volunteers Needed for "Sound the Alarm"
The American Red Cross and the Ogden Fire Dept. need volunteers on Saturday, April 27, 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  Volunteers will meet at Ben Lomond H.S. for a brief training.  Then teams of three will be sent out into the surrounding neighborhoods to install free smoke alarms and talk with the householders about fire safety and evacuation plans.  When the Mountain Sky Conference met in Ogden in June 2018, this was one of our community mission projects that was well-received and fun to do.  Skills needed in each team are a tall person who can use a screw driver, a person who can take notes, and a person who is willing to speak with the householders.  Visit www.SoundTheAlarm.org/utah to sign up or get more information.

Going Away Party For Troyers

Jack and Carolyn Troyer are moving to Montana to be closer to their son and his family.  FUMC will have a going away party for them on Friday, April 12, 5:00-8:00 pm.  Drop in during that time and wish them well on their new adventure.  Save the date and see you then.  Thanks to Ray and Betty Christian for hosting this event.  

Fundraiser Lunch For Youth

The youth will be offering lunch after worship on Sunday, April 28th.  We will take a free-will offering and all money raised will go toward the youth’s mission trip to Atlanta in June.  Lunch will be a salad bar with dessert.

Annual Rummage Sale

The annual rummage sale is scheduled for Friday & Saturday, May 31st & June 1st.  Start saving your items.  Proceeds will benefit local mission projects of United Methodist Women.

Deadline For Junior High Summer Camp at Pinecliff

Pinecliff Camp is located 18 miles east of Coalville, UT, about a one hour drive from Ogden. Costs are listed below. Camperships (scholarships) are available. Contact Brenda Boren for more information and registration forms. 

Junior High Camp: (Grade 6-9) June 5-9, 2019 

       Fee before May 15th $180.00 

       After May 15th $215.00

Planning Ahead

Apr. 14 – Palm Sunday.  Please have children arrive by 9:45AM
Apr. 18 – Maundy Thursday Seder Meal @ CUMC 6:30PM

Apr. 19 – Good Friday Service 7:00PM
Apr. 20 – Children’s Easter Egg Hunt 10:00AM

Apr. 21 – Easter Sunday
Apr. 23 – UMW @ Rescue Mission 11:00AM

Apr. 25 – SPR 1:00PM

Apr. 25 – VBS Committee Meeting 5:00PM

Apr. 25 – S.W.I.F.T.S. Committee Meeting 7:00PM
May 5 – Native American Ministries Sunday Offering

May 12 – Mother’s Day and UMW Sunday

May 26 – Heritage / Memorial Sunday

This Week’s Birthdays:


April


  10 – Seth Reid


  11 – John Guyon


  13 – Dorathy Coles


  


    


  


        





	


       








